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Elections for Shop Stewards 
Council Executive & Grievance 

Committee  
 

Nominations are now open for all positions on the Shop 
Stewards Council Executive and the Grievance Committee. 

 
Shop Steward Council 
Executive 
- Chairperson 
- Vice-Chairperson 
- Recording Secretary 
 

Grievance Committee 
- 3 Regular Members 
- 1 Alternate Member 

 
 

Nominations will close at the Shop Stewards meeting on: 

Thursday, June 17th at 7:00 pm 
  

All positions are for a three-year term. 

 
Nomination forms are available electronically by calling 

Stephanie at the Hall (250-632-4611). 
 

After nominations are received, if necessary, a bulletin with 
the list of nominees will be posted. 

 
All Shop Stewards are encouraged to attend this very 

important meeting! 


